
From: Lake, Steven
To: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Gene Matthews (E-mail) <genematthews@scdps.net>
Date: 1/21/2004 1:36:11 PM

Subject: FW: Third Memorandum of Understanding
Attachments: MOU re Phase III property & personnel 01-21-04.doc

Gene,

Here is the MOU re: Phase III of the separation of DMV and DPS. I think that we have discussed in very general terms the 
items that are included. However, once you have a chance to review, please call me to discuss in detail.

Marcia,

I realize that this is your first look at the completed document. If you have any questions, just let me know.

Thanks to you both and I will wait to hear from you for discussion.

Steven

-----Original Message-----
From: Valenta, Val
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2004 1:27 PM
To: Lake, Steven
Subject: Third Memorandum of Understanding

Steven,

I attach the third DPS-DMV MOU. Please look it over and then consult with Marcia and Gene.

Val
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